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Authorization granted to Hydro Quebec 

and AECOM to be in the Territory 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020)  
 
The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform the community that authorization has been 
granted to Hydro Quebec and AECOM to be in the Territory 
of Kahnawà:ke on Tuesday, June 9, 2020, to conduct a site 
visit of the Hydro easement pertaining to the tower 
dismantlement. 
 
They will be accompanied by Charleen Schurman, who has 
been contracted by the infrastructure firm AECOM to 
conduct a land-use study, and a Land Management 
employee. 
 
For further information, please contact the Lands Unit at 
450-638-8244. 

 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:mckmedia@mck.ca

